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Our website address is: www.telebyte.com/masons/sojourn/80/sinclair_inlet_chapter.htm
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	 President
	 HMCM Joseph MacIntyre
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	 1st Vice President
	 MMCM Henry T. Carman
	 360-698-4776
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	 Secretary/Treasurer
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	 Marshal
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	 Chaplain
	 1LT Harold E. Richardson
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	 Color Bearer
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Hero Camp Officers 2005-2006
	 Commander
	 HMCM Joseph MacIntyre
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	 Chief of Staff
	 SSGT Michael Pursey
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	 Adjutant
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Meeting Notice!
We will meet at Elk’s Lodge #1181, Pine Road, Bremerton on Friday 10 NOV. Social hour and dinner begins at 1800, Meeting at 1900 hours. We will be voting on the application of Mr. Richard L. Dexter and James D. Houston for membership.  

Ladies and guests are always welcome at the meeting and are urged to attend. The associated Lewis and Clark Camp of the Hero's of '76 meets immediately following the Sojourner meeting and is open to all Hero's.

Don’t forget to wear your Medals!

President’s Message

Hello Brothers, 


A couple of weeks ago our annual area encampment of Sojourners and Heroes was held at the Pacific Beach Resort and Conference Center.  A good number of our Sinclair Inlet Chapter members were present.  Some rented houses and brought their families along.  Both the National President of Sojourners, Philip Tilson, and the National Commander of Heroes of ’76, Roy Ota were present.  Both the National President and National Commander were actively involved in everything that was going on.  They visited with everyone and shared their vision for growth.  Brother Chester Olszta did an excellent job in organizing the entire event, schedules, meals and programs.


The Heroes initiated one new member and the cast did a great job in communicating the essence of the organization to the new Hero.  The build the flag program was inspiring.  Joe Illes delivered an outstanding presentation that focused on the growth of our country, one state at a time.  He described flags and events in detail and used a Power Point program to enhance his presentation.  

On Saturday, everyone gathered in a special place on the grounds of the Resort to conduct our annual solemn burning of old and worn out flags.  The ceremony was spectacular.  Jimmy Reid brought an old 49 star flag which had belonged to a DeMolay group to be committed to the flames.  Joe MacIntyre brought the white leather apron of our departed Brother Robert E. Dinwiddie, Jr.; which was also committed to the flames after Jimmy Reid delivered a significant portion of the traditional Apron Lecture.  


The Camp Followers initiated some new members as did the Kamp Kids.  Al Luberts and his lady were hosts in the Hospitality Room.  Many folks gathered there, now and then, to enjoy each others company.   This room was in operation on Friday and Saturday.  Everyone seemed to really enjoy this spot and the fellowship is invited.  The banquet on Saturday was excellent, even though the caterer did begin to run out of some of the entrees.  On Sunday morning there was a farewell breakfast.  The breakfast room was packed, members, their kids and their kids kids.  The entire room was alive as folk talked about the last couple of days and their plans for the rest of the year.  The weather was very cooperative up until Sunday when the rains returned just in time for people to pack up before heading home.  


If you have never attended this annual event, the 2007 program is scheduled for 12, 13 & 14 October 2007.  If you are retired military or a US Civil Service employee you can make reservations at Pacific Beach Resort and Conference Center by telephoning 888-463-6697.  

I wish each of you and your families a very HAPPY THANKSGIVING. 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

Joe MacIntyre

President and Commander 

Highlights of the Last Meeting
The meeting opened at 1900 8 SEP 06 by 1st Vice President Henry Carman with the members, ladies and guests as listed on the Muster Report. It was moved by Joe Illes and passed to forego the reading of the minutes of the JUN meeting. Treasurers Report was read, balance: $1707.84. Correspondence from chapter newsletters from Chapters 40 and 89. Committee Reports: None.  Membership applications: MCPO Patrick Carney. Unfinished Business: None. 

New Business: It was moved by Steve Seteroff and passed unanimously to accept Mr. Carney’s application The Area Representative, LTC Wendell Dutt, presented the Chapter with a Presidential Citation, Past Presidents Award for Membership Development, Third Place Runner up for 2005-2006. Guest Speaker:
The 1st VP introduced GYSGT John L. Maroney, the NCOIC of the Silverdale USMC Recruiting office, who recently returned from a tour in Iraq. He gave us a brief on the moral of the troops, what we see on TV about the war compared to what is really going on, plus what the VA can do to better support the troops. The brief was very informative and the GYSGT was well received. Announcements:  The Past President discussed the successful BBQ held at his Quilcene residence on 8 JUL, commenting that a good time was had by all. There being no further business, the meeting ended at 2000, peace and harmony prevailing.
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